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Tampa Attorney Suggests How To Create Workplaces Free from
Sexual Harassment and Retaliation
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Brett Owens of the Tampa office wrote the article “Time’s Up, Florida: Creating Workplaces Free

from Sexual Harassment and Retaliation” for HR Florida Review. In this article, Brett stresses the

importance of creating a harassment-free workplace and a safe way for employees to report any

issues. To accomplish this, Brett suggests drafting effective policies and procedures, providing

training and creating a culture that encourages employees to report any issues.

To read the full article, visit HR Florida Review.
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